
October Board Meeting 

Special Education/Preschool Report 

 

 

1. Preschool  

 Me and My School staff, Karan Hackman and Shiloh Schweitzer, were asked to 

present at United Way’s Women Investing in the Next Generation, WINGS.  The 

meeting was held downtown at the 5/3 building.  Karan shared the summer 

program and how it benefited the Southgate students.  They were well received. 

 We are kicking off the Book of the Week Program on Monday, October 16th in 

the library at 10:15 and 2:15.  Chicka Chicka Boom Boom! 

 We currently have 24 students enrolled, 14 in the morning and 10 in the 

afternoon.  We have 2 students enrolling later this month. 

2.  Special Education 

 Read 180 will begin Monday, October 16th.  The students have seen selected by 

the teachers and Mr. Franke and Mrs. Kiniyalocts have met with each parent.  

We will be collecting data to present in May.  We are expecting GREAT outcomes 

for the students! 

 I continue to review the MAP scores, KPREP scores and grades.  We are on the 

right path to closing the achievement gap for students with disabilities.   

 

 

 


